

## Miss Martha's and Miss Sam's April Newsletter

## **April Update:**

Wow I can't believe we are already in April! Our school year is almost over!

This is a busy Month! We are getting ready for our art show by studying Pablo Picasso. We also have earth day and all about insects.

## We will be working on:

April brings us letters "Vv,Ww,Xx and Yy" and numbers 19 and 20. We will be working our fine motor skills and doing fun projects while learning all about Insects. Our bible verse this month is The Resurrection: Every word of God proves true.

We have been talking a lot these last few months about what it means to be kind. We will continue this throughout the end of the year. The children are learning that the smallest gestures of kindness can bring a smile to friends faces! Check out our kindness tree in the hallway.



No school: April 8-12 spring vacation

School will resume on Monday the 15th.



A child who reads will be an adult who thinks!



ELDS: CA.60.9 describe the attributes of various arts media (e.g., used a lot of colors and the paint is thick, sculpture is bumpy)

Appreciation of the Arts

